

PTA meeting 27/3/24

Attendance – David, Sheila, Mrs Lambert, Jude, Juan, Mitch and Clare

Apologies - Sanita

Topic	Update/Action
Spring Disco	Volunteers recruited but a further push can go out with the flyer going out to class groups through WhatsApp. Discussed Infant classes leaving from classrooms into the playground – will try this. Clare raised that there were cans of juice missing from the Christmas stock – Clare asked school to check this. She took a photo after the Christmas fair of the tuck stock left. Clare bought storage boxes for the tuck – receipt sent to David and paid already.
P7 Hoodies	Order all ready to go – on track for ordering.
Dunny storage	There is other PTA stock in the dunny which will need to be cleared out. Agreed Clare would remove/bin some old stock which isn't sealed. Agreed to discuss a more thorough cleanout at a future meeting.
Outdoor classroom	Photos and proposals shared at the Parents night - Parents voted yes to these. Sheila to arrange a meeting with Sowing Seeds to agree next steps. Grant applied for – PTA will hear next month.
Summer Fair – Mitch coordinating	Ice-cream truck booked 2-4pm by Mitch Face-painters confirmed – invoice will be paid after the event – Mitch. Some parents have volunteered to do facepainting and Mitch will need to buy some supplies. She can do this and send receipts to David for payment. Bouncy castles – Joanna keen for different castles than was used previously. Let submitted by Clare Young enterprise – children have a stall, produce and sell their products. PTA agreed a fee for their stalls of £5. Children had to display where their funds were going to. Joanna will coordinate the stalls. Raffle – need donations Toys and Books – asking for donations 1 month before and bring them to school the week of the fair. Email out today asking for more volunteers and there have been some volunteers through the WhatsApp groups. Tuck shop – discussion about having a tuck shop as the waiting line can be long at the ice-cream van and this doesn't raise any money for the PTA. Risk Assessment – Sheila could meet with Mitch a few weeks before the fair to complete this. RA's from last year can be modified. K factor – school will coordinate this on the day. Each class will put forward a finalist for the K factor at the Fair. Sheila thanked Mitch for taking on the organisation! Seconded by the PTA.
School requests	Mr Rodger update – has followed this up with Disclosure Scotland and waiting a response. Mr Rodger – dance and sports clothes – no further info. <ul style="list-style-type: none">• P7 Ceilidh band - £250 – PTA agreed to fund• Health and wellbeing group in the school – want to develop a H&W Hub. Space in the main building which is a calm area – time out area. Area has been painted after consultation with the children. Some resources have been purchased- cushions, safe essential oils,

	soft toys etc. There will be a video attached to the SWAY going out tomorrow. PTA agreed to fund the £250 for this room.
DONM	24 th April 2024
AOB	None